
 

 

 

 

June 29, 2016 

The Honorable Mr Laszlo CSABA PAP 

Envoy Extraordinary and Minister Plenipotentiary 

Embassy of Hungary to Ukraine 

33, Reytarska Str. 

Kyiv, Ukraine, 01901 

 

 

Dear Mr CSABA PAP,  

 

On behalf of the Anti-Corruption Council of Ukraine NGO I would like to express 

my deep respect and gratitude to you and your colleagues for our long-standing 

cooperation and facilitating the Euroschool in Hungary project. 

 

Support provided by the Embassy of Hungary to Ukraine allowed us to arrange five 

visits of 85 Ukrainian students and teachers to Budapest within the Euroschool 

“Hungary: Visegrad in the EU experience” internship program since 2014. This 

project’s implementation helped them to gain practical experience from experienced 

public officials and members of the diplomatic corps of Hungary in the field of 

foreign policies, EU integration processes and international affairs on central and 

local level, as well as to bring Hungary and its history, culture, and traditions closer 

to every Ukrainian. 

 

Using this opportunity, I hereby kindly ask you for publishing the news attached 

about the Euroschool in Hungary project’s progress on the web-site of the Embassy 

of Hungary to Ukraine which would underline the cooperation between our countries 

and let us to inform the public about this. 

 

Koszonjuk, Magyarorszag! 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Bogdan Yakymiuk, 

Head of the Anti-Corruption 

Council of Ukraine, NGO 
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